VISAKHAPATNAM PORT AUTHORITY
TRAFFIC DEPARTMENT

NO.ITRA/SHP/FMIS . . Dt.18.07.2024

CIRCULAR iNo. \“\'J_'.L.

Sub: Harbour Traffic PS, Harbour Traffic Circle, Visakhapatnam City-In view of Sri Varzha
takshmi Narasimha Swamy Giri Pradakshina on 20.07.2024 and 21.07.2024 —In view of
Traffic Congestion due to congregation of huge puklic on the roads. Request your Heavy
Vehicles civert from Sheelanagar lunction to Pendurthi High way via Lankelapalem--
Regarding.

Ref Letter received from STATION HOUSE QFFICE, HARBOUR TRAFFIC PS. V5P,

Dated 16.07.2024.
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Vide reference cited, Station House Officer. Harbour Treffic © § informed that on 20-07-2024 &
21-07-2024, all the Heavy vehicles entry towards Visakhapat.a= Coy is prohibited in the interest of
public and road safety on that days as huge nurner of devotees wii be visiting around Simhachalam
Hill by walking on the occasion of Sri Varaha Lakshmi Narasimha Swamy Giri Pradakshina and hence
these two days heavy Vehicles which are going towards Vizianagaram, Srikakulam and Other places
shall be diverted from Sheelanagar to Lankalapaiem towards Highway road.

All the trade are requested to take a note on the above instructions of City Police, Harbour PS.

Yours faithfully,
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& TRAFFIC MANAGER

To

All Trade



